-----Original Message-----

From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]

Sent: 07 May 2011 20:41

To: Public Access DC Comments; Caroline Roche

Subject: PublicAccess for Planning - Application Comments (11/00617/OUT)

PublicAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (11/00617/OUT)

"Mr James Delarue" has used the PublicAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for PublicAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 07/05/2011 20:41:04 from 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 11/00617/OUT

Address:

Land South Of Blackwood Place And Molyneux Drive And North West Of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Oxfordshire

Proposal:

Outline application for residential development of 80 No. dwellings

Case Officer:

Caroline Roche

Customer Details

----------------

Name:

Mr James Delarue

Address:

37 Blackwood Place

Bodicote

Oxfordshire

OX15 4BD

Customer objects to the Planning Application.

Comments:

There is considerable traffic congestion within the village and along the the A4260 which will be made worse with the building of extra houses. Extending Bodicote towards Adderbury will continue the spread of Banbury and effect the character of both villages. What is the need for further houses when there are already unfinished houses along Weeping Cross and the proposal for 1,000 houses on the other side of the A4260 bordering Bankside. The land proposed for this development is an area where wildlife live aswell. 
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